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Senator Pfaff and Governor Evers Visit Couleecap Housing Development and Food Pantry in 

Prairie du Chien 

 
Madison, WI – Today, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) and Governor Tony Evers visited Couleecap’s 

Brunson Street Housing Development and Couleecap’s Food Pantry and Bargain Boutique in Prairie du Chien. 

The Brunson Street Housing Development is a four-home, affordable workforce housing development, which 

has been developed in partnership with the city of Prairie du Chien and Couleecap Inc., along with grant 

funding from the Wisconsin Department of Administration.  

 

Following the visit, Senator Pfaff said,  

 

“Housing is a bridge to a higher quality of life. Increasing access to affordable housing is essential for 

employment, economic growth, and building a stronger community.” 

 

“The Brunson Street Housing Development, alongside existing resources like Couleecap’s Food Pantry and 

Bargain Boutique, will give our neighbors the tools to succeed and enhance the Prairie du Chien community as 

a whole.” 

 

“I’m glad to see this development in the Coulee Region as we work to grow our workforce and businesses 

across western Wisconsin.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


